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Comments: I am writing to request an extension on the comment period for the Stibnite Gold Project DEIS to the

full 120 days. The DEIS contains an enormous amount of information, thousands of pages of dense information

and the current comment period is not nearly enough time. Similar mining proposals have had comment periods

at least twice as long. 

 

Also, additional time should be given considering that we are in the middle of what is arguably the most important

election of our life times AND the on going COVID pandemic.  It's essential that more time is given for through

digestion, understanding and comment. We need to be able to trust our government now more than ever and an

extended comment period is deserved-at the very minimum to help prove that the USFS is ensuring a fair and

legal process of public input.

 

Thank you in advance for your consideration. 

 


